
Dear CSU Community, 

I join you today in pausing to reflect on this very somber anniversary of the tragic events of October 7, 2023, 

in the Middle East and the ongoing conflict that continues to impact our global community. Our students, 

faculty, staff, families and communities have all been impacted by this conflict; and no matter our background 

or our beliefs, grief over loss of life and a desire for peace is universal.  

Our most powerful tool to drive change in a democratic society is the use of our voice; to exercise our 

freedom of speech and the right to engage in peaceful protest. The CSU has a long and proud history of lively 

debate and civic engagement that have led to significant and meaningful changes.  

And as we call for peace, we must also practice it.  

Passion can be exercised with empathy, and difficult discourse with respect. We are committed to an inclusive 

and equitable community that values diversity and fosters mutual respect, as stated in the CSU’s 

Nondiscrimination Policy.   

I invite you to refer to the following resource for support: Campus mental health & counseling services.

I also invite you to refer to the following links on the CSU’s Time, Place, and Manner policy to better 

understand your rights as you express your beliefs and opinions: Time, Place, and Manner policy  

Individual university addenda to CSU’s Time, Place, and Manner policy.

Please take this time to care for yourself and for one another. I hope on this day and in the days ahead we can 

model peace in the face of tragedy. 

Warmly,

Mildred García, Ed.D.

Chancellor

https://calstate.policystat.com/policy/12891658/latest
https://calstate.policystat.com/policy/12891658/latest
https://www.calstate.edu/attend/student-services/Pages/mental-health-services.aspx
https://www.calstate.edu/tpm
https://www.calstate.edu/tpm



